
Emergency Medical Services 
 
Date:  February 17, 2021 
To: Chief Leighton 
From: Battalion Chief Sedgwick 
Subject: January EMS Report 
 

 
• Since March 2020, we have transported 44 patients under investigation for COVID 

19. Of those transported, 13 were Covid Positive. Everyone continues to follow all 
safety guidelines. 
 

• Our new Paramedics are doing very well with their training. A Shift’s TAP 
(Firefighter/Paramedic Taran Madison) has been moved on to TAP 3 which allows 
him to work in the patient compartment alone. 
 

• Thank you, Joe, for installing the HEPA H14 Filtration System and a UVc light into 
Medic 251. The addition of the H14 will allow for a larger air exchange in the 
patient compartment when we transport a patient with a respiratory disease during 
long-distance interfacility transports. 
 

• UAV Pilot Group- 10 pilots spread throughout the shifts and stations. 5 Aircraft:  
o Two carried by BC 5, 1 Dual and 1 Zoom 
o One at Station 56- Zoom 
o One at Station 53- Dual 
o One at Station 52- Phantom 

 
• SSV Time Compliance through January 2021 

Awaiting data from SSV. 
 

• Ambulance Revenue - Wittman Enterprises 2020 
 

January Net Receipts     $         87,806 
  Wittman fee 4.95%     $    4,016 
  

Fiscal 2020/2021 Net Receipts (7 months)  $     852,161 
 

 
Scott Sedgwick 
Battalion Chief- A Shift 
 


